
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/22/2016 11:18:14 AM
Subject: RE: Media: Interim nuclear waste storage in SC

This is the first I am hearing about this.  I have called over to DHEC to see what background they have.  I will let you 
know as soon as I hear back.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 10:28 AM

To: Glaccum, David; Patel, Swati

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Media: Interim nuclear waste storage in SC
 
What kind of info do we have here?
 
From: Karl Herchenroeder [mailto:KHerchenroeder@accessintel.com] 

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 10:25 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Media: Interim nuclear waste storage in SC
 
Hi, Chaney:
Is the governor’s office aware of this group in Aiken that plans to submit a license to the NRC to build an interim 
storage facility for commercial nuclear waste in South Carolina? (I’ve included the details I’ve learned so far below 
and attached a letter from NRC.)
 
Does the governor have any reaction to this plan?
 
Thanks in advance for any help on this. We’re running a story tomorrow.
 
Best Regards,
Karl Herchenroeder
Reporter
Exchange Monitor Publications & Forums
RadWaste Monitor
571-527-1405
 
South Carolina Group Intends to Submit Interim Spent Fuel Storage Application
 
A South Carolina-based venture capitalist backed by a board of nuclear experts intends to submit an application to 
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to build and operate an interim spent nuclear fuel storage and reprocessing 
facility in the Palmetto State.
 
Mike Stake - owner of personal concierge and handyman service Everything at Stake and chairman of the Aiken 
County Tea Party - said in a telephone interview Wednesday that he and his board of directors are trying to 
determine if the concept is “logistically viable.” At the same time, he said the group wants the NRC to know “we’re 
out here, and we’re serious.”
 
The group on July 26 sent the agency a letter of intent to submit an application for a storage facility for spent nuclear 
fuel. The NRC responded on Sept. 9, encouraging Stake to hold pre-application meetings with agency staff as the 
group gets closer to its submittal date. The NRC’s letter also noted that “applicants pay licensing fees for pre-
application meetings with NRC staff.” The hourly rate for general staff review time is more than $250, meaning the 

mailto:Glaccum,%20David%20%3CDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KHerchenroeder@accessintel.com


pre-application process could cost tens of thousands dollars.
 
Texas company Waste Control Specialists, for its own spent fuel storage application, scheduled four pre-application 
meetings. Four three-hour meetings with 15 NRC staff present comes out to more than $45,000.
Stake said he and his board are scheduled to meet Monday to discuss the project and NRC fees. He said the group is 
still hammering out logistics as far as facility capacity and timeline.
 
“(The pre-application cost) is significant, and certainly we’re going to have to tap venture capitalists and/or people 
within the industry that will help continue to fund that,” Stake said, estimating it would take at least a year to 
complete the application.
 


